
University of Maryland Observatory presents 
 
 
 
 

 

• Is that new telescope you got for Christmas still in the box?? 
 
• Have you used it a couple of times and quit in frustration?? 
 
• Telescope working fine, but you’re tired of looking at the 

Moon and Saturn and wonder where to go to next?? 
 

No matter which category you fit into, 
we can help! 

 
What: An evening of assistance with your new telescope 

from Observatory Open House volunteers 
 
Where: University of Maryland Observatory, located on 

Metzerott Rd between University Blvd and Adelphi, 
across the street from the University System of 
Maryland office building. 

 
When: Wednesday 7 January 6:00 – 9:00pm and 
 Saturday 10 January 6:00 – 9:00pm 
 
Admission: FREE! But please call Elizabeth Warner at 301-

405-6555 to let us know you are coming, the type 
and size telescope you have, and what kind of help 
you need. This will help us to better meet your 
needs. 

 
For more information, check out our website at 

http://www.astro.umd.edu/openhouse/ 
or contact Elizabeth Warner (301-405-6555, warnerem@astro.umd.edu). 

 
 


